Subject: Re: Maintaining release?
Posted by mr_ped on Tue, 29 Jul 2008 09:05:28 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

| think you are way too much inside this project Mirek. For outsider it doesn't matter if 2008.2 is
just "fixed" 2008.1, and 2008.3 is true new release, for outsider the "2008.x" is the latest stable
build which is recommended for usage.

If the new release has new features, it's exciting, but you have to do some additional testing if you
may upgrade UPP without breaking your current projects. If it is "just" more stable, it's exciting,
because you can safely upgrade, only (old) bugs in application can appear with such release.

So either way, every stable build is exciting and welcome.
edit: maybe you were ranting about dev2009 naming. Well, the dev releases had always weird

names, you can return to that, call it dev80x so nobody can decipher (without reading roadmap
and/or forums) how dev releases relate to that stable 2008.x.
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